
Fieldstone at Oceanside, LLC 

7600 Jericho Tpke, Suite 110 

Woodbury, NY 11797 

June 3, 2024 

Re: Community Meeting, June 10th at 2860 Brower Ave 

Dear Resident, 

Our company, Fieldstone at Oceanside, LLC, is redeveloping the property at 2860 Brower Ave, 
Oceanside, currently known as the Oceanside Jewish Center (OJC). 

We’d like to invite you to an informational meeting to be held at OJC on Monday, June 10th, at 
7pm.  We will be going over our future plans for the site and will be answering any questions 
you may have regarding the project. We’re thrilled to be bringing one of our beautiful Fieldstone 
developments to the Oceanside community. 

We look forward to meeting with you and discussing the project! 

Sincerely, 

The Fieldstone at Oceanside Management Team 

www.fieldstoneatoceanside.com 


